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Attendance Congratulations  
 

Classes with 96% and above 

5LD 

Celebrating Punctuality 

Lowest number of late marks 
KS1 – RKM and 2SN 

KS2 –3/4KK 

 

Message from the Head teacher: 

Halloween has come and gone, fireworks night on 

Monday, before we know it Christmas will be here! 

Please make sure you celebrate safely this weekend. Try 

to enjoy the fireworks at one of the many local fireworks 

displays, rather than lighting your own. Stay safe! 

Parking: 
Please park considerately. It is really important that the 

Zig-zags are kept clear at the start and the end of the 

day. Traffic enforcement officers will be patrolling the 

area. 

New Building-Update: 
You may have noticed the large building growing next to 

the school. This will have 4 classrooms and a dance 

studio. It’s very exciting and is on track to be completed 

by 21st February 2018. Look out for information nearer 

the time for details of the 'Grand Opening'. 

Unauthorised absence: 
We have a number of families who are taking children 

out of school for unauthorised holidays. I have recently 

attended a meeting with Peterborough City Council, at 

this meeting we were told that they are cracking down 

on term-time holidays and will be fining parents who do 

this. Children must be in school wherever possible. 

Parentmail: 
Parentmail is now up and running and will be used as the 

main source of communication with all parents and 

carers.  For example, school newsletters and information 

about clubs and trips will all be sent via Parentmail.   

Parentmail also allows you to pay dinner money, 

breakfast and afterschool club, and for school trips.  If 

you have not yet set up an account, please do so.  Please 

alert the school office if you experience any problems 

with your account. 

 

Remembrance Day: 

To commemorate Remembrance Day on the 11 November, 

and to support the Royal British Legion, poppy merchandise 

will be made available to children in their classes and in the 

school office. Children will be able to purchase items for a 

cash donation to the charity.  We will also hold a 2-minute 

silence during assembly on Monday 12 November. 

 

Cool Milk: 
If your child would like to have milk as a drink at school, you 
can register for this at www.coolmilk.com For children 5 
and above there is a small charge that can be paid half 
termly, termly or annually.   

 

Year 6 trip to Hammerton Zoo: 
Year 6 will be going on their school trip to Hammerton Zoo 
on Tuesday 6 November. Please ensure all permission slips 
and payments are returned by Monday 5 November. 
Children will not be able to attend if slips have not been 
returned.   

 

School Uniform: 
Everyone is looking really smart in their uniform. Please 
remember that full school uniform includes a navy jumper 
with lime trim and school logo, a navy and lime tie, white 
shirt, grey skirt/dress/trousers and plain black school shoes, 
not trainers. We remind you that children should not wear 
jewellry with the exception of stud earrings and a watch.   
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